
THE FARRINGDON VILLAGE HALL CHARITABLE TRUST (Charity No: 301824) 
  
 

Key Messages from the meeting of the Trust on Wednesday 5th September 
2018 

 

 The Trustees agreed to move the Charity's bank account from TSB to 
HSBC, in line with the Parish Council's decision to move the Parish's 
bank account. 
 

 Work continues to secure a suitable site with planning consent for the 
new Village Hall. These sensitive negotiations must necessarily remain 
confidential until such time as a pre-application for Planning is 
submitted. 
 

  
 


